
  

Booking holidays safely  
 

 

 

  

Most of us look forward to an annual holiday or short break which, more often 
than not, we find and book online. 

  

But fraudsters also love the internet. They use fake websites, listings, emails, 
advertisements, social media posts and texts – and also phone calls – to trick 
you into paying for a holiday or other travel to Never Never Land. In other words, 
it simply doesn’t exist. 

  

To help save you from losing your holiday and your money, we’ve put together 
some expert tips on safely searching and booking holidays and travel with 
confidence. Either take a look at our attached leaflet or read the tips on our 
advice page: https://www.getsafeonline.org/holiday/ 
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